

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital Upper Byron Place Clifton Bristol BS8 1JU

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Friday 15th February 2013

Dear Neighbour,

The week ahead Monday 18th to Saturday 23rd February

- The final section of the roof slab of the new Hospital building will be cast on Monday. Ready-mix concrete lorries will be delivering to site throughout the day. This will be the final large concrete pour.
- Internal and external refurbishment works on the Grade II* listed building will be on-going.
- Roofing replacement works to the final element of the former Clifton Court manor house will commence. This is the section to the right hand side of the frontage. To enable these works to progress unhindered by the weather, a temporary over-roof will be installed.
- Construction of external and internal walls to the new building are well underway and will
 continue as will the mechanical and electrical fit out works. This work will now be ongoing
 for the foreseeable future.
- The new electricity sub-station will be delivered to site on Tuesday and will be craned into position on the far corner of the site adjacent to Saville Place using our small site mobile crane. This work will be undertaken from within the site.



The picture to the left is an example of the sterling work the stone masons have been undertaking on the Grade II* listed building.

This chimney stack on the very top of the building was in a very poor state of repair and has been carefully reconstructed by the craftsmen.

Best regards,

Steve

Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project.

Telephone: 07917 240937

Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com

nuffieldhealth.com